May 21, 2008 | Ay,

Deputy Commissioner for Legal Affairs
New York City Department of Sanitation
125 Worth Street

Room 710

New York, NY 10013

‘To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter in the hopes that you can afford me some relief of the litter that I
find on my property on a weekly basis, that has gone on for too many years. Phone calls
to the advertising company have fallen on deaf ears. The so-called advertisement is
completely unsolicited, unread and unwanted. I am hoping to be able to attend the public
hearing on June 6™,
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